
 

 

 

January 23, 2009 

 

 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250     VIA  ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

RE:  Residential Recycling and Yardwaste Rate Increase  

         **********DO NOT REDOCKET************  

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Enclosed is a revision to the Solid Waste Tariff No. 6 for Permit G-14.  This tariff page 

has an issue date of December 16, 2008, with an effective date of February 1, 2009.  

 

The Tariff page enclosed shows a recycling rate increase that was proposed at $0.40 but 

was reduced to $0.26 per staff request. 

 

 

If you have any questions relating to this matter, please contact me at (360) 734-3490. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ed Nikula 

Vice President 

 


